
 Hometown USA 
  Fri, July 3 

  FL Auto Exchange Stadium 
   
 Orange Festival 
  Sat, July 11, 10am-10pm 

  Edgewater Park 

 

 Purple Heart 

Recognition Day 
  Fri, Aug 7, 6:30pm 

  Purple Heart Park 

 

 Dunedin Cup Regatta 
  Sat & Sun, Sept 26-27 

 9am-4pm, Edgewater Park 

 
Visit www.DunedinGov.com 
for full calendar of events 
and more details. 
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Monthly slip rental fees will increase 

$0.04 per square foot while the boat 

ramp fees will increase $2.00. The 

additional revenue from these fees will 

help pay for Marina Capital projects 

such as seawall renovations and the 

future dredging project. The City 

Commission approved the increase on 

May 8. The last increase was Oct 2013. 

Boat Ramp Launch Fees: 

  Daily  Annual 

Resident:   $7  $60 

Non-Resident:  $15  $200 
 

Slip Rental Fees: (per month; includes tax) 

25’ slip rental:  $197.68 

30’ slip rental:  $225.77 

35’ slip rental:  $268.57 

50’ slip rental:  $324.75 

60’ slip rental:  $458.50 

The Church of the Good Shepherd has 

stepped up to assist the Marina with 

much-needed additional parking space for 

boat trailers. The church’s parking lot can 

accommodate 25 boat trailers and is 

located on the east side of Edgewater 

Drive across the street from the Marina. 

Presently, the Marina can only 

accommodate 17 parking spaces. 

Use of the church property is free and can 

be used for a public parking lot on 

Saturdays, Sundays and legal 

holidays for vehicles with boat trailers. 

Additional Parking Space for Boat Trailers 

 Day Docks & Pump-Out Station:  

Day docks are completed and ready for 

use. Equipment for the pump-out 

station is being installed and should be 

finished by July. 

 Dock “A” Rehabilitation: Moffatt & 

Nichol updated their scope of plans 

which includes an option for new 

electrical and water pedestals. Bids will 

be requested this summer. 

 West Seawall Reconstruction 

Project: Plans include rehabilitation 

via cap repairs and a new anchor 

system, as well as replacing a segment 

of the Intracoastal Seawall with a pre-

stressed concrete or composite sheet pile 

seawall. Mobilization and construction 

will commence September 28, following 

the Dunedin Cup Regatta. Should 

construction not be completed by early 

December, work will temporarily be 

suspended between December 3-8 for 

the Lighted Boat Parade. Work would 

then resume after December 8 to 

finalize construction. 

Marina Projects Update 

The City of Dunedin requires that all 

slip renters obtain a valid certificate of 

general liability insurance. A copy of 

the certificate must be submitted and 

kept on file at the Marina Office. If you 

are renewing your insurance policy, 

please be sure to forward a copy of your 

new certificate to the Harbormaster’s 

Office. 

Recreation slip renters must obtain a 

valid certificate of general liability 

insurance in the amount of $100,000/

$300,000. 

Commercial slip renters must obtain 

a valid certificate of general liability 

insurance in the amount of $1,000,000 

naming the City of Dunedin as an 

additional insured. 

Liability Insurance - Important Reminder 

Please 
Note Slips & Ramp Fees Increase October 1 


